
Principal’s Update – April 9, 2020 

Good afternoon, 

I would sincerely like to thank our parent community for your patience and support as we work 
to completely adapt our education delivery system in a very short period of time.  There are 
many challenges, but I am confident that things will work themselves out over time and our 
students will adapt - it been my experience that most kids are much more adaptable to change 
than us adults! 

Essential Items: 

We had a good number of students come to the school this week to collect essential items for 
their learning.  If your child missed this opportunity for some reason, please have them email 
me directly and I will make arrangements to get them what they need. 

Report Cards: 

Our plan is to distribute report cards at the end of the month.  Stay tuned. 

Student Gatherings:  I know our students are missing being here and we have had had some 
groups of students meeting on school grounds after hours.  The groups I have encountered 
have done a great job of social distancing.  Just a heads up that we have received a couple of 
calls about this from neighbors as there is obviously a heightened sensitivity about gatherings 
at this time.   

 

Please encourage your kids to communicate with their teachers regarding any extraordinary 
challenges they may be having working from home so they can try to accommodate them as 
best they can.   

 

We are all in this together.  Stay safe. 

 

Todd Clerkson 

Principal 

 

 


